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REVENUE LAWS AMENDMENT BILL

Hon. D. J. HAMILL (Ipswich—ALP) (Treasurer) (12.40 p.m.), in reply: I thank the honourable
member for Moggill for his support for the amendments before the House. I trust this may well be the
last time we have occasion to amend the Stamp Act of 1894 or 1896, whatever it is.

An honourable member: Don't bet on it.

Mr HAMILL:  I acknowledge the comment. I was hoping that the next time we amend it will be to
actually remove it and put in place our proposed new duties legislation.

Dr WATSON: 100 years' evolution.

Mr HAMILL:  That is right, but it is looking a bit like that committee that tried to design something
and came up with a camel. I thank the honourable member for his support for the Bill and I commend it
to the House. 
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